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Visalia Police Department Announces New P.I.O. /  

Media and Communications Manager 

 
Liz Jones comes to the P.I.O. / Media and Communications Manager position from the Tulare County Sheriff’s 

Office. In 2012, Liz was hired by the Tulare County Sheriff’s Office where she was employed as a Dispatcher, 

Records Specialist, and most recently, a member in the Media and Public Relations Unit. 

 

Elizabeth Jones can be reached at 559-713-4370, by cell phone at 559-726-3876, or by email at 

elizabeth.jones@visalia.city  

 

Her position is effective April 17th, 2023. 
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VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Jason Salazar, Chief of Police 
 
Elizabeth Jones, P.I.O./Media and Communications Manager 
(559) 713-4370 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
elizabeth.jones@visalia.city  
 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
April 17, 2023 
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